
The Grand Canyon Railway Fires Up Antique Steam Engine

Written by Melissa Larsen

Expect a rare sight, sound and experience this spring as The Grand Canyon Railway fires up its antique 1923 steam engine. Endangered in
today’s world of high-tech travel, the 92-year-old Locomotive No. 4960 steam engine will run the 65 miles from Williams to the Grand Canyon
the first Saturday of every month through September 2015, as well as a few designated holidays. For a complete schedule and rates, visit 
thetrain.com.
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